City of St. Paul
Supplemental License Application for Sidewalk Seating

1. Attached are the signed consent petitions from owners of properites within 300' of Sweet Pea's,
We have obtained consent from 33 of the 36 property owners. One additional owner has said that
they've mailed thiers in. The other owners that we have not heard from are corporations or owners
living outside of the area or are out of town. We have not encountered any objections from any
residients within the 300' of Sweet Pea's. We are still hoping to get signed consent from the others,

2. General Liability Certificate of Insurance - attached

3. Sidewalk Seating Plan - attached

4, We have already gone before District 14 Community Council and received their approval. A letter
is attached for your review,




